
 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chair 

U.S. House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, U.S. Capitol  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

U.S. House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, U.S. Capitol  

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable David Price                                       

Chairman                                                                    

Transportation Appropriations 

Subcommittee          

2358-A Rayburn House Office Building                   

Washington, DC  20515                                             

  

The Honorable Mario Diaz-Balart 

Ranking Member 

Transportation Appropriations 

Subcommittee 

2358-A Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro, Ranking Member Granger, Chair Price, and Ranking Member Diaz-Balart:  

I am requesting funding for the City of Pico Rivera in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Pico Rivera, located at 6615 Passons 

Blvd. Pico Rivera, CA 90660. The project to receive funding is the Passons Active Depot Park, 

also known as “The PAD,” which is located at 5055 Passons Blvd. Pico Rivera, CA 90660. 

The funding would be used to transform an underutilized and blighted bus depot into a colorful 

and vibrant neighborhood park that features 14 new canopy trees and drought resistant native 

landscaping; a grassy knoll and performance amphitheater; decorative fencing; creative solar 

panel shade structures; a butterfly garden; community-based artwork; children’s play areas; free 

Wi-Fi hotspot; and architecturally-designed shipping containers to be used as flexible 

community space. The PAD Park will also commit space dedicated to incubating small, home-

grown businesses such as galleries, cafés, bakeries, and other vendors. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 


Linda T. Sánchez 

Member of Congress 


